




NARRATIVE

 OFFICERS WERE DISPATCHED TO 6501 W 12TH STREET IN REFERENCE TO AN UNKNOWN CALL. OFFICERS
ARRIVED ON SCENE AND MADE CONTACT WITH THE NURSE SUPERVISOR OF THE LOCATION, SAIGE DAVIS. DAVIS
ADVISED THAT CHILDREN AT THE LOCATION CALLED 911 TO MESS AROUND. DAVIS ADVISED THAT THERE WAS
NOTHING GOING ON AT THE LOCATION. MVR AND BWC IN USE.
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